
THE COMMUNITY 

CHURCH OF MOAB 

SUNDAY SERVICE 

TIMES: 

10:00  a.m.  -                   

Morning  Worship 

11:00 a.m.   -                        

Fellowship Time  

11:15 -              

Connection Classes 

 
 

 

 

                                                  

    How do you feel about Easter being on April Fools Day? Can you just 

anticipate the haters talking about how believing in the resurrection 

is just for fools.  But if so, I am more then happy to be a fool for 

Christ.  As we approach Resurrection Day we might be considering 

what that day means to us. Those who have theological thoughts 

about it will know that the resurrection is the foundation upon which 

Christianity is built. Paul says that if Christ is not raised we are still in 

our sins.   17And if Christ has not been raised, your faith is futile; you 

are still in your sins. 18Then those also who have fallen asleep in Christ 

are lost. 19If only for this life we have hope in Christ, we are to be pitied 

more than all others. (1 Corinthians 15:17-19)  Yes, the resurrection is 

necessary for our salvation and for our Eternal hope.  If you are           

relational or a person who puts lots of emphasis on relationships for you 

the resurrection probably means that you have hope of seeing your loved 

ones that have died.  Each time you pass a cemetery you might think that 

one-day those graves will be empty. 13Brothers and sisters, we do not 

want you to be uninformed about those who sleep in death, so that you 

do not grieve like the rest, who have no hope. 14We believe that Jesus 

died and rose again, and so we believe that God will bring with Jesus 

those who have fallen asleep in him. (1 Thessalonians 4:13-14) If you 

think in emotional terms then perhaps the resurrection means that you 

have great hope. Regardless how difficult or easy our days there is  

something so much better coming.  And then for all of us regardless how 

we might think of the resurrection, it means that we have a message to 

share.                   

 3For what I received I passed on to you as of first importance: that 

Christ died for our sins according to the Scriptures, 4that he was buried, 

that he was raised on the third day according to the Scriptures,                                 

(1 Corinthians 15:3-4)  

    We have a month to consider what the resurrection means to us.  I 

trust that you will contemplate the impact of Jesus being alive and well.  

For  me, it means our lives count. Our work is never without merit and 

one day we will both see him and enjoy Him forever. 

      As the weather warms up this month lets do some warming up to our 

Lord and to all those around us that He has given into our care.             

 God bless you with Peace and Joy.   

                                                                    PK 

        

 

 

 

March 4th 

Sue Batchelder &  

Sondra Washburn 

 

March 11th 

Warren & Lisa Scott 

 

March 18th 

Karisa Larsen 

 

March 25th 

David & Robina Pals 

Keith's Quill   

Greeters  



A Note from the Board of Trustees . . .  
 
Pause a moment to consider your church 
pew - that solid      upholstered bench with 
comfortable back support that awaits you 
each time you enter the sanctuary.  No mat-
ter the occasion, be it worship service, wed-
ding, funeral, or Vacation Bible School, it is 
ready when you arrive. In fact, the pews in 
our sanctuary have been in place to wel-
come and provide comfortable seating since 
the church was built in 1962. Now they are 
close to 60 years old.  
 
We have been hearing that our pews are less 
comfortable and inviting these days. They 
are showing their age as padding  compacts, 
stains and snags show on the          uphol-

stery, and its even possible some springs 

have sprung!  Up-keep of church property is 
one of our main concerns, so the Board of 
Trustees has considered the situation and 
determined that repairing and                       
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Pause a moment to consider your church pew - that solid upholstered 
bench with comfortable back support that awaits you each time you  
enter the sanctuary.  No matter the occasion, be it worship service, 
wedding, funeral, or Vacation Bible School, it is ready when you arrive. 
In fact, the pews in our sanctuary have been in place to welcome and 
provide comfortable seating since the church was built in 1962. Now 
they are close to 60 years old.  
 
We have been hearing that our pews are less comfortable and inviting 
these days. They are showing their age as padding compacts, stains 

and snags show on the upholstery, and its even possible some springs 

have sprung!  Up-keep of church property is one of our main concerns, 
so the Board of Trustees has considered the situation and determined 
that repairing and reupholstering our 35 pews is a worthy project for 
2018. There are companies that do the necessary work on site.          
We have begun contacting some of them, seeking bids for our                 
consideration.  
 
Please share your thoughts with us. We look forward to hearing from 
you. Information received thus far indicates we should anticipate costs 
in the range of $18,000 to $20,000. Donations will  be gratefully         
accepted as we work together to maintain the warm and welcoming  
environment for all who enter our sanctuary. 
 
Mark Curnutte, Josh Green, Stephanie Haycock,  
Jim Hofmann, Mac McLean, Linda Warren                       
                                              
             (2018 Board of Trustees) 
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Sun  Mon  Tue  Wed  Thu  Fri  Sat  

  

 

     1. 2.  

 

3.  

4.  

  

5.  

 

6.  7. 

 

 
 

8.  

 

9.  

 

10.  

11. 
  

12. 
 

13. 14. 

 
                                     

Bible Study/
Prayer  

7 p.m.  

15. 
 

16. 

 

17. 

18.  

 

19. 
 

20.  
 

21. 

 
 

Board Meeting  

6:30 p.m.  

22.  

 

23.  
Our  

Guatemala 
Missionaries 
leave today  

24.  

25.  
 

26.  

 

27.  28.  

 

 

Bible Study/
Prayer  

7 p.m.  

29.   

 
 

30.  31. 
Guatemala  

Missionaries  

Return!  

 

6:00 a.m.                  

Men’s Prayer breakfast 

6:00 a.m.                  

Men’s Prayer breakfast 

6:00 a.m.                  

Men’s Prayer breakfast 

6:00 a.m.                  

Men’s Prayer breakfast 

 

MARCH  

    March Birthday's  
   3/1) Amy Walling  3/5) Lauren Drake  

              3/6) Jill Jacobson, Jessica Stotz  3/7) Dianne Bates,   

   3/9) Dotty Carpenter, Crystal Bowden, Don Monniere  

3/10 ) Jennifer Jonas   3/13) Lonnie Campbell  3/15) Brian Jonas                        
3/17 Merrick Relph, John Smith  3/19 Martha Lamb, Janet McLean       

3/20) Shannon Scherer  3/21) Crystal Senter  

 3/26) Amber Hughes, Heather Taylor  3/30) Kenzington Penner  



The Community Church of Moab 

544 MiVida Drive 

Moab, UT   84532 

Phone:  435-259-7319 

Email:  mcchurch@frontiernet.net 

Church Web Site: 

      www.moabcommunitychurch.com 

 

Church email:  mcchurch@frontiernet.net 

February's Fund Report 

 

            Budget Need               $39,434.00 

            Given this year            $35,504.00 

Please Join us in Arches National Park, La Sal Mountain      
Overlook for our celebration of  Jesus Christ's                 
Resurrection! Arrive in the parking lot at  6:15 a.m. to be 
bussed to the overlook . Service will begin at 6:45 a.m.   
                                    Picture taken at last years service 

A Connection's Class  for 

    High School Youth!  

     Kelli Griffin will be            

    leading this study @  

    11:15 after Worship on 

     Sundays  in the Youth 

      Room. 

 

Our Deepest  

Sympathies to the   

        family of  

    Flora  Erickson  

Invite a friend! 

Leaving March 23 to the 31st! Let's be Praying for  a safe 

And productive trip. Our  Appreciation for all involved  


